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Happy Valentines Day!!! 

Chancellor’s Corner  
 

Out of charity my brothers, please pray Psalm 130  
(De Profundis) or the Eternal Rest prayer for our deceased 
Brother Knights in Council 11187 who fell asleep in the Lord 
during the month of February: 
   
† Donald L. Davis - February 6, 2000 
† James L. Boblett Jr. - February 12, 2021 
† Rev. Stephen B. Hawkins - February 22, 2001 
† Robert R. Snider - February 23, 2001 
 

Steven Blevins 
Chancellor 

Psalm 130:  A Song of Ascents. 
 

Out of the depths I call to you, LORD; 
Lord, hear my cry! 

May your ears be attentive 
to my cry for mercy. 

If you, LORD, keep account of sins, 
Lord, who can stand? 

But with you is forgiveness 
and so you are revered. 
I wait for the LORD, 

my soul waits 
and I hope for his word. 

My soul looks for the Lord 
more than sentinels for daybreak. 
More than sentinels for daybreak, 

let Israel hope in the LORD, 
For with the LORD is mercy, 

with him is plenteous redemption,  
And he will redeem Israel 

from all its sins. 

Dear Worthy Brothers, 
 

February, the shortest month of the year is upon us, and soon will be behind us.  We had our last Pancake Breakfast for the 
fraternal year.  Thank you to all of the Knights who made these breakfasts successful.  This weekend we have our last  
Cinnamon Roll fundraiser for the fraternal year.  Do not forget to buy a roll for your sweetheart to celebrate St. Valentines 
Day.  Since I am not up on all of the Saints, I did some research on St. Valentine of Rome.  There is not much known about 
him.  We do know he lived in the third century AD, and was a priest, possibly a bishop, in Rome.  He was also a physician 
who was imprisoned for giving aid to martyrs in prison.  While in prison he converted the jailor by restoring the sight to the 
jailor’s daughter.  St Valentine died while being beaten and then beheaded, c.269, in Rome, Italy.  His patronage includes:  
betrothed or engaged couple, beekeepers, lovers, happy marriages, against epilepsy, against fainting and plague. 

 

Some other upcoming events are Ash Wednesday, March 5th.  The first Fish Fry on March 7th.  We also have the  
St. Patrick’s Day Party on March 15th.  Our programs would not be successful without your help.  Thank you to everyone 
for your time and energy. 
 

God Bless you  

Charles Slaby 
Grand Knight 
grandknight@kofc11187.com 
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Membership Meeting Notes - January 8, 2025 

 

Grand Knight Chuck Slaby called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm with 
a prayer and Pledge of Allegiance. 
 

Roll Call of Officers:  Missing were the Chaplain, Chancellor,  
Financial Secretary, Outside Guard, 2nd Year Trustee, excused,  
Lecturer, absent.  Wayne Patterson motioned to approve the minutes 
from last month’s meeting, 2nd by Ralph Blamer.  Voted upon and 
passed. 
 

Chaplain Report:  Absent, no report. 
 

Membership and Reading of Applications:  Mark Decker will host 
the next Exemplification at his home, 8810 Chateau Dr., on 1/9/25 at 7 
pm for potentially 8 candidates with 6 applicants already read: Edward 
Acheampong, Jonathon Brown, Jonathan Joodi, Robert Brindle,  
Joseph Glanzman, William Dowdell.  Read the application for Marc 
Nelson with Ralph Blamer making a motion to approve as read, 2nd by 
Wayne Patterson, voted and candidate accepted.  Read the application 
for Thomas Hern with Wayne Patterson making a motion to approve 
the applicant as read, 2nd by Ralph Blamer, voted and candidate  
accepted.  Currently have 10 new members for this fraternal year, need 
5 more new members to qualify for Star Council. 
 

Grand Knight Report:  GK Chuck Slaby reminded attendees to limit 
their side conversations during the meeting, Listed the Knights  
upcoming events: Exemplification on 1/9, Pancake Breakfast on 1/12, 
Free Throw Contest on 1/18, Game Night on 1/25, Business Planning 
Meeting on 2/4, and Pancake Breakfast on 2/9.  Plans to send out an 
email next week listing leadership positions, Officer jobs and Director 
roles, let him know if interested.  Women’s Conference is 2/15 and 
Men’s Conference is 2/22. Requested via an email to use Classroom 7 
and 9 or Hermann Hall for meetings, waiting to get an answer.  130 
kids visited with Santa at Breakfast with Santa on 12/15/24, total of 5 
entries for the “Keep Christ in Christmas” poster contest, no entries for 
the 5 to 7 age group, winners were Valarie & Grace and  
Mackenzie .  Plans to discuss with the Pancake Guys family pricing 
for next year.  Cash Bonanza Raffle is coming up with Werner  
Christian chairing it, tickets to be picked up on 2/9 in New Albany. 
 

Deputy Grand Knight Report:  Frank Hare reported on the  
upcoming Fish Fries. 
 

Treasurer’s Report: DJ Murphy emailed the financial report to the 
officers, program chairs, and those who requested a copy, email him 
back if there are any questions or if anyone else wants a copy.   
Everything balanced and has been reconciled.  Semi-annual audit by 
the Trustees was conducted on1/2/25 which is due 2/15/25. 
 

Financial Secretary Report:  Vince Pulles reported on behalf of 
George Bartos, currently have 271 members as of 1/2/25.  Dues for 
2025 - 150 have paid as of 1/2/25 and 2nd notice will go out prior to 
the end of January.  Audit was completed on 1/2/25. Emailed the  
Officers and Director the State Council and Columbus Chapter  
December notes, if anyone else would like a copy, let George know. 
Fraternal Survey is due the end of January, will email it to all members 
to complete.  Received bill for Per Capita on 1/1/25. 
 

Chancellor Report:   Absent, no report. 
 

Advocate Report:  Mark Decker, no report. 
 

Warden Report:  Werner Christian, no report. 
 

Trustees Report:  Jesus Garcia stated that the Trustees conducted the 
semi-annual audit on 1/2/25. 
 

Programs and Committees 
 

Program Director:  Bob Coholich reminded Program Directors and 
Officers to get him reports for events that have been completed so he 
can track and update the Council’s program report as we move toward 
receiving Star Council for this FY.  Asked members to start thinking 
of the Knight of the Year and Family of the Year as they are due 
4/1/25, let him know if you have nominations. 

 

Church Director:  Wayne Patterson has received approval from  
Father Leo for him to get with Jim McQuaide to purchase alter bells 
for the PAC. 
 

Report of the Fourth Degree:  Wayne Patterson stated the next  
Assembly Meeting is 1/15/25 with a New Year’s meal planned, pork 
and sauerkraut, dinner at 6:45 pm.  The next Fourth Degree  
Exemplification is 5/10/25 in Marysville, if interested, see him for an 
application. 
 

Community Report:  Dan M. Murphy asked members to provide him 
with other charities or organization within the Pickerington area or 
Seton Parish that the Council could support with either donations or 
volunteer opportunities.  Has invited JD Postage, President of PARC 
(Pickerington Area Resouce Coalition) to the March Membership 
Meeting to discuss the various services they provide.  JD is a member 
of Seton Parish and a Community Paramedic (Violet Township Fire 
Department). 
 

Youth Director:  No report. 
 

Right to Life:  Absent, no report. 
 

Public Relations:  Larry Albanese, no report. 
 

Pancake Breakfast:   Next one is Sunday, 1/12/25. 
 

Fish Fries:  Frank Hare reported that the prices for the upcoming Fish 
Fries during Lent will remain the same, $12 for fish & $14 for salmon 
for dine-in, $11 for fish & $13 for take-out, $5 for children. Mark your 
calendar for 2/9/25 following the last Pancake Breakfast to help move 
equipment from Hermann Hall to the PAC, 3/1/25 for a work party to 
clean the PAC kitchen with the first one being 3/7/25.  Plans to email a 
sign-up sheet for the 30 positions needed each of the 6 weeks. 
 

Free Throw Contest:  George Bartos is chairing the Council Free 
Throw Contest to be Saturday, 1/18/25 from 2 to 4 pm in the PAC and 
at St. Pius X on 1/22-23/25 during gym classes.  Needs 4 to 6 Knights 
to help on 1/18/25 and 2 to 4 at St. Pius X, must be Protecting God’s 
Children compliant. 
 

Game Night with the Knights:  Mark Decker stated that the next one 
is Saturday, 1/25/25, at 7 pm in the PAC, over by 10:00 pm. Please 
bring your wife or anyone interested in becoming a Knight and play 
Euchre, $5 per person, as snacks and pop will be available. 
 

Unfinished Business:   
 

MOTION:  Frank Hare made a motion to spend up to $XXX from the 
Capital Funds Budget to purchase a 3-roller steam table, 2nd by Ray 
Ganem, Officers voted/approved to have further discussion/voting at 
the January 8th membership meeting.  Discussion occurred, voted upon 
and passed. 
 

MOTION:  George Bartos made a motion to donate $XXX from the 
Council Budget to the Seton Parish staff’s charity of choice in lieu of 
giving them a Christmas basket this year, 2nd by Dan M. Murphy,  
Officers voted/approved to have further discussion/voting at the  
January 8th membership meeting.  The staff wants to make the  
donation to The Bishop Griffin Resource Center. Discussion occurred, 
voted upon and passed. 
 

MOTION:  Dan M. Murphy made a motion to donate $XXX from the 
Community Budget to the Pickerington Area Resources Coalition, 2nd 
by Francis Wilamosky, Officers voted/approved to have further  
discussion/voting at the January 8th membership meeting. Motion is 
tabled until the March meeting. 
 

MOTION:  Francis Wilamosky made a motion to spend $XXX from 
the Public Relations Budget to sponsor both the Women’s and Men’s 
Conference in February which includes receiving 4 free tickets, 2nd by 
George Bartos, Officers voted/approved to have further discussion/
voting at the January 8th membership meeting.  Larry Albanese as  
Public Relations Director then moved to approve it.  Discussion  
occurred, voted upon and passed. 

Membership Meeting Minutes (Continued on page 3) 



3 

 
 

New Business:  None 
 

Field Agent:  Greg Dowdell reported that the Knights have wonderful 
benefits to offer it members including life insurance, retirement and 
investments plans, long term insurance, and disability coverage.  You 
can contact him at (740) 406-0041 to receive more information. 
 

District Deputy Report:  Dave Bogner wished everyone a Happy 
New Year.  The Clergy Appreciation Dinner is 1/26/25 with  
reservations due on 1/12/25; Fraternal Survey is due 1/31/25; working 
on scheduling a Free Throw Contest in Newark on 2/23/25, the  
regional one scheduled on 3/1/25 at Bishop Ready, and the State  
contest is 3/15/25.  Great job on obtaining 10 new members, only need 
5 more to qualify for Star Council.  Will need to offer 2 Fraternal  
Benefits events and have a total of 14 members attend.  Check with 
Supreme to make certain they received the semi-annual audit.  If you 
are interest in becoming a District Deputy and are a former/past Grand 
Knight, Financial Secretary or Field Agent, please contact him.  
Thanked the Council for all we do. 
 

Brothers in Need:  Sandra Blamer, California fire victims, Jean  
Eichas, Mike Bliss, Maureen Patterson, Toni Patterson, Owen  
Coholich, Nathan Coholich, Gertrud Christian, Francisca Christian, 
Anna LaRosa, J.M. Czekala, President Jimmy Carter (RIP), Mike 
Gohr, Thom Laughery, Don Miller and Scott Huff. 
 

Lecturer Report:  Absent, no report. 
 

SOS Fund:  $XXX was collected this evening for the “Support our 
Seminarians”.  
 

Other Comments: 
 

Chris Heine will have information in the next newsletter pertaining to 
purchasing K of C shirts and their cost. 
 

Jesus Garcia has completed updating the Council’s website. 
 

Francis Wilamosky gave an update on Brother Scott Huff who is now 
home following surgery. 
 

GK Chuck Slaby officially closed the meeting at 8:05 pm with prayer 
and everyone was invited to join for a social gathering.  Next Business 
Planning Meeting is scheduled for February 4th at 6:30 pm and  
Membership Meeting is scheduled for February 12th  at 7:00 pm,  
rosary prayed at 6:30 pm. 
 

Business Meeting Notes - February 4, 2025 

 

Grand Knight Chuck Slaby called the meeting to order at  6:32 pm 
with a prayer. 
 

Grand Knight Report:  I received thank you notes for the winners of 
the Keep Christ in Christmas Poster Contest, they are being passed 
around.  I was contacted about advertising in the parish bulletin, they 
range from $XXX to $XXX depending on the size of the ad space.  I 
will pass around the bulletin with the ad space highlighted and we will 
discuss latter in the meeting.  This week is the last Pancake Breakfast 
(9 Feb), followed by the Cinnamon Rolls sales (16 Feb), help is  
always needed.  We received a donation from Richard Houzei for 
$XXX, with instruction on the disbursement ($XXX to the General 
Fund and $XXX to the Coat Drive).  A thank you card will be sent.  
Also we have news about relocating to Herrmann Hall for our  
Business and Membership meetings, this has been approved by the 
office and will start in March, but the Officers meeting will move to 
the first Wednesday of each month and the Membership meeting will 
remain unchanged.  The resolution will be presented to the  
membership showing the change. 
 

Deputy Grand Knight Report:  Fish Fry’s are right around the  
corner and the staffing chart will be circulated.  The first of the  
equipment move will be done during the pancake breakfast this  
weekend (9 February) and then on March 1st the work party start at 
9:00 am, to move and prep the workspace.  We have decided to keep 

Membership Meeting Minutes (Continued from page 2) the prices the same as last year.  Also the dessert are an important part 
of the night, this year we may not have the full support of the mom’s 
group, so the donations will be needed every week.  Emails will be 
sent out as a reminder. 
 

Chaplain Report:  no report 
 

Treasurer’s Report:  The financials were sent out to the officers and 
all those who requested a copy.  No questions were asked. 
 

Financial Secretary Report:  Membership now stands at 275  
members, up 4 from January.  The billing is behind a bit, but we have 
approximately 210 members paid, that leaves about 60 that will get 
second notices.  Thanks to all that used the on-line payment portal, it 
does save us money in the long run.  I have sent out the Ohio State 
Newsletter and it is full of information and reminders, the next big 
thing is getting the “of the Year” nominations in for Knight, Family, 
and Youth.  The SoS is also due 1 April.  I would also like to thank 
everyone that helped with the Free Throw Contest, we have 5 moving 
on to the District event on 17 February in Newark.  St. Pius’ event was 
cancelled due to weather and will be held tomorrow (5 February).  We 
presented a $XXX check to the Bishop Griffen Center on behalf of the 
Office Staff, in lieu of the fruit basket, on their request. 
 

Chancellor Report:  No report 
 

Advocate Report:  No report 
 

Membership:  Need the membership to attend the Exemplification 
and show that the new brother Knights that they are welcome and  
appreciated.  Plus this will give us an opportunity to get them involved.  
Right now there is no follow-up.  We have four new Knights; Jonathan 
Joodi, Robert Brindle, Joseph Glanzman and Marc Nelson.  Would like 
a monthly bulletin notice about joining the Knights and who to contact.  
I am proposing that the Game “Knight” with the Knights be open to 
the parish, it may be a good recruitment opportunity. 
 

Warden Report:  No report.  Warner gave the council a donation 
from his Knife Sharpening venture. 
 

Trustees Report:  No report.  Francis reported that two tickets to the 
Women’s Conference have been claimed. 
 

Programs and Committees 
 

Program Director:  14 of the 16 reports have been submitted and are 
in the review process.  Mike Gohr has submitted a report for Life and I 
have two more submission in that area.  We had 4 people participate in 
the webinars and need 10 more to compete that requirement and those 
should be coming up prior to the end of the year.  The nomination for 
the “of the Years” award is the pressing matter that needs our attention. 
 

Church Director:  No report 
 

Report of the Fourth Degree:  I wanted to thank all the Sir Knights 
that participated in the funeral for Fr. Funk.  We had 19 Knights for the 
showing, 21 for the funeral.  There is another showing on Thursday  
(6 February) for an Honorary Life member of the Assembly, he was 
from Council 5253, details to follow. 
 

Community Report:  JD Postage, President of PARC (Pickerington 
Area Resource Coalition) will attend the membership meeting to  
discuss the various services they provide.  JD is a member of Seton 
Parish and a Community Paramedic (Violet Township Fire  
Department).  The motion I presented will be modified due to hiring of 
an addition Paramedic and to help with Community relations. 
 

Youth Director:  No report 
 

Right to Life:  Seton is in the process of the Small Group Rebuild, this 
will get people talking to each other, sharing experiences and bringing 
the parish back together.  Would also like to thank this group for the 
support of the Bishop Griffen center. 
 
 
 
 

Business Meeting Minutes (Continued on page 4) 
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Public Relations:  Larry Albanese asked what are we doing to  
support the new members, a lengthy discussion was held.  Also  
mentioned that if it is not on the website it does not exist. 
 

NOTE:  The monthly Council Newsletter has the most up-to-date  
information about the happenings going on.  The calendar is updated 
as things change. 
 

Lectures Report:  The newsletter will have my reflection  
submission.  Would like to thank everyone for their support in the 
Conformation Retreat,  It was a rewarding weekend and the kids were 
full engaged in the weekend.  The small group rebuild is 6 to 8 people 
per group to keep everyone engaged.  The program looks good.  We 
are already buying coats for next year’s Coat Drive.  Also recommend 
the Hallow site for the different programs and studies. 
 

Pancake Breakfast:  The final event is Sunday 9 February and help 
is needed 
 

Free Throw Contest:  See Financial Secretary’s report 
 

Game Night with the Knights:  See Membership report 
 

District Deputy Report:  No report. 
 

Field Agent:  Congratulation were given for a Gregory and his new 
son Ambrose Michael.  He also move to Lancaster this past weekend 
and thanked us for all the prayers and thoughts.  Went back to work 
with 17 voicemails mostly about the upcoming baby, but he did  
receive one call from Emmanuel Atsugah looking for housing for his 
family and needs prayers after the house flooded.  Also trying help 
with our recruitment, at the men’s conference he will have a table and 
if you bring up a new person, not a knight, and he joins both will  
receive a tee shirt. 
 

Unfinished Business: 
 

New Business: 
 

Motion:  Dan M. Murphy made a motion to modify the previous  
motion of $XXX and increase it to $XXX from the Community  
Budget to the Pickerington Area Resources Coalition, 2nd by Francis 
Wilamosky, Officers voted/approved to have further discussion/voting 
at the February 12th membership meeting. 
 

Motion:  Mark Decker made a motion to move the Officer meeting 
from the first Tuesday to the first Wednesday to allow us to move to 
Herrmann Hall.  This will allow the resolution that are part of our 
Council By-Laws to be modified.  Second by Frank Hare.  The  
Officers voted/approved to have further discussion/voting at the  
February 12th membership meeting. 
 

Motion:  Wayne Patterson made a motion to spend $XXX from the 
Church Budget to complete the purchase alter bells for the PAC.  The 
previous motion was to spend up to $XXX dollars and the bells came 
in over that amount.  Second by David M. Murphy.  The Officers  
voted/approved to have further discussion/voting at the February 12th 
membership meeting. 
 

Discussion about advertising in the bulletin and decided not to pursue 
the venture. 
 

Other Comments: 
 

Prayers for Vince Pulles, he was working out and fell and fracture his 
left ankle and will be seeing the doctor. 
 

Grand Knight Chuck Slaby closed the meeting at 8:05 pm with  
prayer.  Membership Meeting is scheduled for February 12th at 7 pm, 
rosary will be prayed at 6:30 pm. 
 

Vince Pulles, 
Recorder 

Business Meeting Minutes (Continued from page 3) Lecturer’s Corner 
 

February is a good month to prepare for the coming Liturgical year.  It 
can be a good time to take inventory of your prayer and service actions 
you will practice in the coming year. For example – 
 

1. You can join the new small group program for the parish 
based on the book “Rebuilt Faith - A Handbook For  
Skeptical Catholics” which was distributed to the parish 
over Christmas. This program can help you to grow your 
faith and interact with fellow parishioners who are on this 
faith journey with you. Signup for small groups is on  
setonparish.com/rebuilt or contact Tina Bowie. 

 

2. You can put the Hallow.com app on your phone and begin 
to try the many prayer programs they offer.  In addition, the 
app has faith inspiring programs such as “Bible and  
Catechism in a year”, Night reflections, Consecrations to 
Mary and Joseph and devotions, Faith based music  
programs, Prayer challenges such as “Pray 40 for Lent” and 
many other rosary and devotional prayers. You can pray 
with Jesus (Jonathon Roumie of the Chosen), Bishops Baron 
and Dolan, Mark Walberg and a great assortment of other 
inspiration speakers. 

 

3. You can join your brother Knights on Saturday mornings to 
study the weekly readings from the coming Sunday.   
Contact Mark Decker or Mike Gohr for information on time 
and meeting place. 

 

4. You can use daily prayer apps like Laudate, USCCB  
website, Magnificat or The Word Among Us. 

 

Use the month of February to prepare for a prayerful and inspiring 
Lent which starts March 5, 2025. All of these practices will help you 
to grow closer to God and receive His mercy and grace. 
 

Richard Petersen 
Lecturer 

SUPER DELUXE 
PANCAKE BREAKFAST 

 

2024 
20 October 
10 November 
15 December w/Santa 
 

2025 
12 January 
09 February 

For more information on Pro-Life Activities 
 

Email us at prolife@usccb.org 
Pro-Life Activities 

3211 4th Street, N.E., 
Washington DC 20017-1194 

(202) 541-3000 
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Council Shirts and Hats 
 

Hello Brothers, 
 

If anyone wants a KofC Council 11187 hat or shirt, please contact me. 
 

Hats:  I have a few hats left from the previous order that can be 
purchased for $24/ea.  Once these are gone, we must purchase a 
minimum quantity of 12 at a cost $26/ea. 

 

Shirts:  I have three (3) shirts ordered (with names) and will reach 
out again to those brothers who previously ordered them.  We have 
two (2) shirt providers with multiple options available.  I will need 
names with desired spelling and sizes.  Cost varies by provider and 
size. 

 

While we can place orders one at a time, it is more efficient for  
providers to set up for multiple items. 
 

Chris Heine 
chrisheine83@gmail.com 
614-448-8520 

Congratulation on our New Knights! 
 

Joseph Glanzman, 
Jonathan Joodi, 
Robert Brindle, 
Marc Nelson 

Happy Birthday - February 

Deacon Gregory Calhoun  David Oboy 
Thomas Crist  Alexander Pokora 

Anthony Deprator  Ronald Rollo 

Francis Dostie  Michael Russell 
Rodolpho Guimaraes  Ted Schaffer 

Daniel Heitmeyer  Ronald Schubert 

Joseph Hirt  John Siebert 

Scott Huffman  George Sorge 
Barry Miller  Joseph Vadala 

Robert Morfing  Michael Yost 

Cinnamon Roll Fundraiser 
 

Brothers, 
 

This next weekend (Feb 15-16) we have the cinnamon roll fundraiser.  Use the following link to sign up: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0845ACA822A1FBCE9-55068013-cinnamon.  If you are new to 
the council and looking for an easy way to get involved, this fundraiser is the way to go. 
 

Thank you. 
 

Chuck Slaby 
Grand Knight Council 11187 

Please join us for the St. Elizabeth Ann Seton 
St. Patrick’s Day Party and celebrate a  
family night of Irish tradition and song. 

 
When: March 15, 2025 
Where: The PAC Center 

Doors Open at 6 pm for Dinner 
Entertainment starts at 7:00 pm 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0845ACA822A1FBCE9-55068013-cinnamon
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2024/2025 Council 11187 Calendar (Approved) 
        

July  August  September 

02 Business Meeting - 6:30  03 Rosary EC - 8:00 AM  01 Knight's Mass 

06 Rosary EC - 8:00 AM  04 Knight's Mass  03 Business Meeting - 6:30 
07 Knight's Mass  06 Membership Meeting - 7:00  07 Rosary EC - 8:00 AM 

10 Membership Meeting - 7:00  21 Assembly Meeting  11 Membership Meeting - 7:00 

17 Assembly Meeting     18 Assembly Meeting 

31 Business Meeting - 6:30   School Starts  19 Exemplification  7:00 pm 
        

04 Independence Day  12-15 Festival Final Prep  02 Labor Day 

   16-18 Seton Festival    
   18 Car Show  13 Card Knights PAC  7-11 

   25 Seton Open  21-22 Cinnamon Roll Sales 
        

October  November  December 

01 Business Meeting - 6:30  02 Rosary EC - 8:00 AM  01 Knight's Mass 
05 Rosary EC - 8:00 AM  03 Knight's Mass  03 Business Meeting - 6:30 

06 Knight's Mass  05 Business Meeting - 6:30  07 Rosary EC - 8:00 AM 

09 Membership Meeting - 7:00  13 Membership Meeting - 7:00  11 Membership Meeting - 7:00 
16 Assembly Meeting  -  PAC  20 Assembly Meeting  12 Assembly Meeting - St. Pius X 

   21 Exemplification  7:00 pm    

12 Council Anniversary     24 Christmas Eve 

14 Columbus Day  05 Election Day  31 New Year's Eve 

   11 Veterans Day    

12-13 Cinnamon Roll Sales  28 Thanksgiving  25 Christmas Day 

20 1st Pancake Breakfast       
26 Family Fun Festival  08 Card Knights PAC  7-11  

15  
3rd Pancake Breakfast (Santa) 

   10 2nd Pancake Breakfast  KCiC Poster Contest 

      28-29 Consecration of Holy Family 
        

January 2025  February  March 

02 Business Meeting - 6:30  01 Rosary EC - 8:00 AM  01 Rosary EC - 8:00 AM 

04 Rosary EC - 8:00 AM  02 Knight's Mass  02 Knight's Mass 

05 Knight's Mass  04 Business Meeting - 6:30  12* Membership Meeting - 7:00 

08 Membership Meeting - 7:00  12 Membership Meeting - 7:00  19* Assembly Meeting 
15 Assembly Meeting  19 Assembly Meeting    

   26* Business Meeting - 6:30  17 St Patrick’s Day 

01 New Year's Day       
20 MLK Birthday  14 Valentine's Day  05 Ash Wednesday 

   17 President's Day    

12 4th Pancake Breakfast     07 1st Fish Fry 

18 Free Throw Contest  09 5th Pancake Breakfast  14 2nd Fish Fry 

23/24 St. Pius X Free Throw Contest  15-16 Cinnamon Roll Sales  15 St. Patty's Party 

25 Card Knights PAC  7-11     21 3rd Fish Fry 

      28 4th Fish Fry 
        

April  May   June 

02* Business Meeting - 6:30  03 Rosary EC - 8:00 AM  01 Knight's Mass 
05 Rosary EC - 8:00 AM  04 Knight's Mass  04* Business Meeting - 6:30 

06 Knight's Mass  07* Business Meeting - 6:30  07 Rosary EC - 8:00 AM 

09* Membership Meeting - 7:00  14* Membership Meeting - 7:00  11* Membership Meeting - 7:00 
10 Assembly Meeting - St. Pius X  21* Assembly Meeting  18 Assembly Meeting 

        

15 Tax Day  11 Mother's Day  14 Flag Day 

   26 Memorial Day  15 Father's Day 

13 Palm Sunday     19 Juneteenth 

13-19 Holy Week  17 Wives’ Appreciation Dinner    

20 Easter       
        

04 5th Fish Fry       

11 6th Fish Fry       

19 Easter Egg Hunt       
25 Card Knights PAC  7-11       

26 Blue Coats Dinner (PAC)       

        

* Herrmann Hall 
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Prayer Corner 
Sandra Blamer, California fire victims, Jean Eichas, Mike Bliss, Maureen Patterson, Toni Patterson, Owen Coholich, Nathan 
Coholich, Gertrud Christian, Francisca Christian, Anna LaRosa, J.M. Czekala, President Jimmy Carter (RIP), Mike Gohr, 
Thom Laughery, Don Miller and Scott Huff. Country of Israel.  All the priests and religious, our military, and first  
responders. 

Comments or Articles  

Jesus Garcia 

Phone:  (6**) 577-9016 

Email:  jvlag3@charter.net 

Join Us Prospect Card 

February 2025 

01 Rosary EC - 8:00 AM 

02 Knight's Mass 

04 Business Meeting - 6:30 

12 Membership Meeting - 7:00 

19 Assembly Meeting 

25 Business Meeting - 6:30 

  

14 Valentine's Day 

17 President's Day 

  
09 5th Pancake Breakfast 

15-16 Cinnamon Roll Sales 

  

  

  

  

  

March 2025 

01 Rosary EC - 8:00 AM 

02 Knight's Mass 

12 Membership Meeting - 7:00  Herrmann Hall 

19 Assembly Meeting 

  

17 St Patrick’s Day 

  

05 Ash Wednesday 

  

07 1st Fish Fry 

14 2nd Fish Fry 

15 St. Patty's Party 

21 3rd Fish Fry 

28 4th Fish Fry 

  

  

  

2024/25 Council Officers 

Chaplain  (chaplain@kofc11187.com) 

Fr. Leo Connolly (6**) 833-0482 

Grand Knight  (grandknight@kofc11187.com) 

Charles Slaby (6**) 381-5006 

Deputy Grand Knight  (deputygrandknight@kofc11187.com) 

Frank Hare, PGK (6**) 203-8093 

Chancellor  (chancellor@kofc11187.com) 

Steve Blevins (6**) 307-9901 

Advocate  (advocate@kofc11187.com) 

Mark Decker (6**) 204-7701 

Financial Secretary  (financialsecretary@kofc11187.com) 

George Bartos (2*1*6) 701-0081 

Treasurer  (treasurer@kofc11187.com) 

DJ Murphy (6**) 551-6185 

Recorder  (recorder@kofc11187.com) 

Vince Pulles  (6**) 321-4395  

Warden  (warden@kofc11187.com) 

Werner Christian (6**) 619-2344 

Inside Guard  (guards@kofc11187.com) 

Joseph Douglas (6**) 306-2159 

Outside Guard 

Kelly Sabelhaus (8*1*2) 346-9616 

3 Year Trustee  (trustees@kofc11187.com) 

Francis Wilamosky, PGK (6**) 561-1961 

2 Year Trustee  

Thom Laughery, PGK (6**) 837-3623 

1 Year Trustee 

Jesus Garcia, PGK, PFN (6**) 256-9809 

Lecturer  (lecturer@kofc11187.com) 

Richard Petersen, PGK (6**) 981-2761 

Membership  (membership@kofc11187.com) 

Mark Decker (6**) 204-7701 

Publicity  (publicrelations@kofc11187.com) 

Larry Albanese  (6**) 863-4388 

Technical Director  (technicaldirector@kofc11187.com) 

  

District Deputy 

Jeff Fisher                        (oehn@aol.com)  

Field Agent 

Gregory M. Dowdell (7**) 406-0041 

  

mailto:chaplain@kofc11187.com

